
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Formerly Pacific Marine Investigations) 
   Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
                                                               17’ Hourston Glascraft         

An alert log salvager on the Fraser River spotted the stolen Hourston Glascraft in the Port 
Coquitlam area. The RCMP were called and attended. The male suspect beached the vessel 
and fled up a tree before being taken into custody by members of the RCMP Coquitlam 
detachment.  The Sewell’s Marina logo on both port and starboard had been painted over. 
Eric Sewell of Sewell’s Marina thanks everyone for their assistance. 
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